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For December 2017 

Parents! 
 

It is the PARENT’S RESPONSI-
BILITY to notify the office when 
your child is absent.  You may 
phone the office at 891-3297 or 
email ematz@chicousd.org at 
any time to report an absence.  
After hours the answering ma-
chine will pick up your call.  
Leave your child’s name, teach-
er’s name, date of absence and 
reason for the absence.  
 

Thank you for your help! 

December 2nd, 2017 9:00-1:00 Saturday School– library 

December 4th, 2017 8:00-3:30 Kindergarten Registration– library 

December 12th, 2017 2:00-7:30 Book Fair– MPR 

December 12th, 2017 6:00-7:30 Santa Visits– MPR 

December 13th, 2017 2:00-4:00 Book Fair– MPR 

December 16th, 2017 9:00-1:00 Saturday School– library 

December 19th, 2017 6:30 PTSA Meeting– library 

December 19th-22nd  Winter Spirit Week– see below 
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2018-2019 Kindergarten Registration 

Date: December 4th, 2017 

Time: 8:00am-3:30pm 

To enter kindergarten in the fall your child must be five years old on or before  

September 1st, 2018. Children who turn five between September 2nd and De-

cember 2nd, 2018, will be eligible for our Transitional Kindergarten program. 

Please bring your child’s birth certificate, Immunization record from a physi-

cian’s office or health department, and TWO forms of verification of your ad-

dress (proof of residence is required) with you when you register at your neigh-

borhood school. Immunizations include the completed series of Polio, DTP, 

MMR, Hep. B, and Varicella. We have an online school locator program at 

http://www.chicousd.org/_dept/schools/School_Locator.html 

PTSA Meeting 

Please join us for the next PTSA 
meeting on December 19th at 
6:30 in the library. Everyone is 

welcome to attend. 

Sign up for Remind, by text or email. 

81010 

@eweoffice 

eweoffice@mail.remind.com 

Sign up for Remind to stay up to date 
on what’s going on at EWE! 

 




